
Nield’s Notes                                                                                                                                                      
June 2025 

Dear Class of 2029, 

This is the last Nield’s Notes that you will receive since the Office of Student Services 
will take over as your main source of correspondence and assistance after you begin 
classes in July. 
 
Here are my most important notes at the end of this admissions cycle: 
 

1. Your first medical school assignment in SOLE is now accessible to all 
students who have SOLE access. The deadline to complete this 
assignment is July 22, 2025, at 4:00 pm ET. 

2. All pre-matriculation tasks listed in The Doctor Is In must be completed by the 
stated deadlines. For the safety of you and your patients, participation in 
graded clinical experiences will be suspended until your health information 
forms are complete. Do not be late in completing this important task! 

3. The last webinar for your Class is on Wednesday, June 25, 2025, from 
3:30 - 4:30 pm ET. We will discuss professional development week and any 
pertinent pre-matriculation information. Zoom Room:  
https://wvumdtv.zoom.us/j/94189081703 

4. If you haven’t already visited our Facebook site and “liked it,” please do so. 
This page will keep you updated on activities at our school. 

5. You should now get in the habit of checking your mix.wvu.edu email 
address daily. Be on the lookout for the weekly distributed “Message of the 
Week” and other correspondence from the Office of Student Services and 
our Director of Medical Education, Amy Drvar.  

6. Be prompt for your first day of school. Arrive no later than 8:00 a.m. EST on 
July 23, 2025, at the Health Sciences Center. Dress professionally because 
headshots will be obtained for your class roster. 

7. In AMCAS, the Choose Your Medical School Tool report indicates that 10 
members of the class are still on one or more waitlists at other schools. 
According to AMCAS, selecting “Commit to Enroll” indicates that the applicant 
has made a final selection and withdrawn all other applications. Please be 
sure that you have notified all other schools that you have committed to enroll 
elsewhere and must be removed from their waitlists. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact our Office of Admissions if you have any queries. We 
have thoroughly enjoyed working with you for the past year.  Let’s Go, Mountaineers! 
 
Linda S. Nield, MD                                                                                                                  
Admissions Dean 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwvumdtv.zoom.us%2Fj%2F94189081703&data=05%7C02%7Ccmc0016%40hsc.wvu.edu%7C2d88f8e0fd9b409f37f508ddb25d155d%7Ca2d1f95f851044248ae15c596bdbd578%7C0%7C0%7C638862835030934160%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3Arge%2FN0MNo5uVZb%2B68cCSzFHeKEDRsXOAyaLY1H7UA%3D&reserved=0
https://www.facebook.com/EPylonsWVUMedicalStudents/

